CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 97-03

FROM: Councilwoman Patrick
DATE: January 3, 1997

SUBJECT: Southview Driveway Paving

During the course of Southview paving, the access to Don Tanner’s lot (Block 2,
Lot 13) was removed. While Mr. Tanner protested to the city, he was informed
that since he did not have what they classified as a driveway he did not receive a
culvert, and in fact now has a ditch instead.

| recommend that the city department of public works place a culvert in the ditch
at the location of the previous access to Lot 13, Block 2, and place enough fill
material i.e. gravel, to allow access to the lot as before.

The work shall be completed by June 30, 1997.

O

udy Patrick, Councilwoman




